
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF DECEMBER 13, 2016 
 

Item 35, Report No. 43, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on December 13, 2016. 
 
 
 
35 DEPUTATION – MR. FRANK ESPOSITO 
 PARKING ISSUES IN SANDWAY CRESCENT 

 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That the deputation of Mr. Frank Esposito, with respect to parking issues in Sandway 

Crescent, and Communications C1, dated November 23, 2016, and C10, dated December 6, 
2016, submitted at the meeting, be received and referred to staff. 

 
 
 
 


